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Sent: Saturday, November 20, 2021 3:21 PM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: Concerned citizen for clean energy
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EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
Dear Mr. Beyers, 
 
It is time for the Department of Environmental Protection to “protect the environment” by saying “No” to special 
interest groups funded by fossil fuels to squelch projects such as the Clean Energy Corridor.  This is an issue that should 
not be decided by 18% of the population of Maine.  It is time for the Environmental Protection agency to step up to the 
plate and do the right thing…. Provide a source of clean energy for the citizens of New England now and for future 
generations.   
 
It is my understanding the Corridor will remove a carbon footprint equal to 700,000 vehicles off the road in a 
year.  What is left to decide?  Permits are in place and the State of Maine stands to gain a great deal from this project.   
 
If we do not act now and do our part to provide cleaner energy, there will be no need for the Department of 
Environmental Protection because there will be no environment left to protect. 
 
I hope you will do your part on Monday to protect our great State from those who seek to destroy our chance at 
providing a better environment for our children and grandchildren. 
 
Thank you for your time and attention. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Carol A Brayson 
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